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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I would like to invite all parents of Year 2 children to a SATs Parent Forum on Tuesday 23rd April, 3.30 

– 4.00pm. SATs are taken at the end of KS1 by pupils in Year 2.  

 

The tests help teachers to measure pupils’ performance, progress and attainment to assess any 

needs they have as they move in to Key Stage 2. The tests will take place during the week 

commencing Monday 24th June 2024. The forum aims to provide lots of information regarding the 

SATs whilst sharing how families can help at home and will give parents an opportunity to ask 

questions.  

 

Please can you complete the slip below and let me know if you are planning to attend. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

Miss Ashworth 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I will be attending the SATs Parent Forum on Tuesday 23rd April at 3.30pm.  
 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________  
 
 
Signature: ______________________________ Date: __________________ 
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